
12th October 2023

Dear Families,

Re: Parent Governor Elections

I am writing to inform you that Parent Governor Elections for The New Wave Federation
Governing Board closed on Tuesday 10th October 2023 at 4pm. I am delighted to inform
you that the following parents were elected Governors to the board.

Ms Dora Costa Mr Kofo David
Reception Child’s Parent Year 5 Child’s Parent
Grazebrook Primary School Woodberry Down Primary School

We congratulate them both on their appointment and thank all the candidates who
participated.

Kind regards,

Christopher Howard
Chair of Governors


